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Monday 13th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Please find attached to this email the key dates for the spring term 2025. Please note the following: 

 On Tuesday 21st January at 7pm we are holding a follow-up parent meeting to provide an update 

on progress since our Ofsted inspection. We will also include detail about other school initiatives 

that we have working on that are not linked to the inspection. We look forward to seeing many 

of you there. Please click on the link below to book a place for 21st January: 

 

CLICK HERE 

 

 *CHANGE* Parents’ Evenings will now be taking place after the Easter break as follows: 

o Wednesday 23rd April for Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 

o Thursday 24th April for Key Stage 2 

Signing up options for sessions will open on Friday 4th March. 

 *CHANGE* Dressing up as a book character for World Book Day will be taking place on Friday 7th 

March and not on 6th March, (the official World Book Day), because some Key Stage 2 children 

will be on a school trip on 6th and we didn’t want them to miss out.  

 

 We are offering another opportunity for parents/carers to take part in your children’s learning. 

This term we are holding reading workshops in the classrooms on the following dates: 

o Tuesday 4th March for Foundation for Stage and Key Stage 1 from 2.00pm – 3.00pm 

o Wednesday 5th March for Key Stage 2 from 2.00pm – 3.00pm 

Parents will be able to go between classrooms if you have children in more than one class. An online 

booking form will be made available nearer the time. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes 
 
 
Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScxlt_maC_lSaxEAdUyuYaP_6QPg_WNL2nxt_l8Ouu_O3bKMA/viewform?usp=sharing

